
 
 

 

You are invited to a Waka Toa Ora seminar: 

Preparing for Omicron 
An update for community organisations from 

Community and Public Health 
 

What can communities do to prepare for Omicron? How do we ensure 
equitable outcomes for those most at risk? 

Community and Public Health staff have been at the forefront of the 
pandemic response for the past two years.  This hui is an opportunity to 

hear what the impacts of community transmission of Omicron are likely to 
be, and how organisations and communities across Canterbury might 

prepare, and work for equitable outcomes. 

There will be short presentations on the likely impact of Omicron 
regionally, followed by opportunities for groups to explore possible 

strategies for preparedness and equity. 
 

 

Tuesday 25th January 2022 

2pm - 3pm 

Online via Zoom 
(for those unable to make this time, a 

recording will be available) 

Register here 

Use the registration form to send your questions in advance. 

A calendar appointment with Zoom link will be emailed to you following registration. 

https://forms.gle/favMwbtjGEw5DhZS9
https://forms.gle/favMwbtjGEw5DhZS9

